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BY E-MAIL ONLY 

 
February 22, 2010 
 
Norm Ryckman 
Director, Regulatory Affairs 
Enbridge Gas Disbribution Inc. 
500 Consumers Road 
North York, ON  M1K 5E3 
 

LETTER OF DIRECTION 
 
Dear Mr. Ryckman: 
 
Re: Application by Enbridge Gas Distribution Inc. to Establish DSM 

Deferral Accounts for the Years 2010-2014 
Board File Number EB-2010-0029 

 
The Board has now issued its Notice of Application and Procedural Order No. 1 
(the “Notice and PO”) with respect to the above noted application (the 
“Application”). 
 
You are directed:  
 
1) To immediately serve a copy of the Notice and PO directly on intervenors 

of record for Enbridge Gas Distribution Inc.’s 2010 DSM Plan proceeding 
(EB-2009-0154), Enbridge Gas Distribution Inc.’s 2010 Rate Adjustment 
Proceeding (EB-2009-0172) and Natural Resource Canada’s Science and 
Technology division; 

 
2) To file with the Board an affidavit proving service of the Notice 

immediately thereafter. 
 

a. The affidavit must be sworn by a commissioner of oaths which include, 
among others, a lawyer, a paralegal, some law clerks, and a student at 
law; 
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3) To make a copy of the application and evidence, and any amendments 
thereto, as well as a copy of the Notice and Procedural Order in both 
English and French, available for public review on Enbridge Gas 
Distribution Inc.’s website and at its head office; and, 

 
4) To provide a copy of the application and evidence, and any amendments 

thereto, as well as a copy of the Notice and Procedural Order in either 
English or French, or both, to any person who requests a copy. 

 
Board Staff contact 
 
Please direct any questions relating to this application to Josh Wasylyk, Advisor 
at (416) 440-7723, or by e-mail at josh.wasylyk@oeb.gov.on.ca. 
 
 
Yours truly, 
 
Original signed by 
 
Kirsten Walli 
Board Secretary 
 
Encl. 


